
Dear colleagues, 

 

Thank you very much for your solidarity and support that is so needed 

this difficult time. 

For three weeks of the Russian aggressive war on the territory of Ukraine, 

several thousand civilians including over 100 children have been killed. 

The exact figures are still to be clarified and may be much higher. 

Thousands of residential buildings, enterprises, hospitals, about 400 

educational institutions (300 schools) have been damaged or completely 

destroyed by bombing and shelling. 

Millions of people have lost their homes and livelihood, and do not have 

any food and clothes.  

Catastrophic humanitarian situation has occurred in the cities of the 

Eastern and Central parts of Ukraine: Kharkiv, Mariupol,Chernihiv, Izum 

and other cities and villages that are under siege and continuous 

shelling.  

Those who were lucky to leave these places alive had lost everything 

they had.  

There are several millions refugees fleeing to Western Ukraine and 

further to the EU. 

Please find attached our recent statements and appeal for support. 

 

In solidarity, 

 

FPU International Department（Thursday, March 17, 2022） 


